~ June 30, 2012

City of St. Paul

Department of Parks and Recreation
1100 Hamline Avenue

St. Paul, MN 55108

Re: Boxelder Tree at 639 Humboldt Ave.

Gentlemen;

It has been brought to my attention that the above mentioned tree was inspected by an
Arborist from the City Forester’s Office. Owner of the adjacent property at 6 Elizabeth
St. W., St, Paul, MN 55107, was told by the Arborist that the owner of the property next
door at 28 Elizabeth St. W. had called to complain about the tree and ask that it be
examined for removal. I am the owner of the property at 28 Elizabeth St. W. Itisa
rental property which was vacant at the time this took place. I wish to inform you that I
did not make any calls to any Department of the City requesting inspection or removal of
the above referenced tree.

Sincerely,

Roger Hodge
Property Owner

642 Hall Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55107 = Phone: 651-228-1938




